THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Mrs. Nannette Johnston 

DATE:
May 15, 2008

SUBJECT:
Revised BG1 Heartland Elementary School  (BG 06-280)

SUBJECT:
Approve Revised BG-1 Financial Page For Heartland Elementary School
ISSUE

It is necessary for the board of education to approve the revised financial page of the BG1 for Heartland Elementary School to reflect changes as a result of Division 17 Bid.
FACTS
The Kentucky Department of Education, Division of Facilities requires the BG-1 Financial Page of a construction project to be updated from initial approval when additional bids to the project have been determined.    The additional bid package “B” – Division 17 was approved at the last Board meeting for the amount of $664,500.  The revised financial page includes not only the expected costs of the new school, but also the financial plan to build the building.  We are approximately at 75 – 80% project completion.  The Department of Education will review this form at the Facilities Management Division and the School District Finance Division.  
RECOMMENDATION

Approve the revised BG-1 Financial Page for the Heartland Elementary School which reflects the cost for bid package “B” Division 17.
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the revised BG-1 Financial Page for the Heartland Elementary School which reflects the cost for bid package “B” Division 17.
